Shanna Fitzgerald

From: Planning

Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2020 4:42 PM

To: Shanna Fitzgerald; Agenda; Lindsay Lyghtle Brushett

Subject: FW: Change Application Galway residential GP Incorporated PDM-1 Donegal Run

Donna Mullett, WPIII

City of St. John’s

Dept. of Planning, Engineering and Regulatory Services
Phone: 576-8220

Email: dimullett@stjohns.ca

From:
Sent: Sunday, February 9, 2020 2:52 PM
To: Planning <planning@stjohns.ca>

Subject: Change Application Galway residential GP Incorporated PDM-1 Donegal Run

Regarding request to make comments on your city letter issued to us, what can you provide to allow us to understand
what are the changes being requested against what is currently approved for the Galway development? We are against
any change which results in higher density in dwellings, anticipated higher number of residences, additional residence
vehicles on roadways, and in covenants that we signed when we purchased the land to build. We bought into a planned
community that was presented when we purchased and don’t want changes that result in any reduced value in our
investment or the community communicated to us upon purchase.
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